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Under 2’s 

This term in the Under 2’s section, we have been busy 

getting stuck in to lots of different messy play activi-

ties! We have enjoyed paint printing with different 

fruits, washing the farm animals after playing with 

them in the soil and sand and have been getting 

messy with a variety of materials such as angel de-

light, foam and playdough. Messy play can benefit ba-

bies and children in many ways. Children learn 

through exploring and experimenting through play. It 

can help to stimulate and develop their imagination 

and creativity. Messy play also develops and strength-

ens children’s senses, curiosity and knowledge. 

Police Visit! 

This term at Little Schoolhouse we have been taking 

part in lots of activities following the theme ‘People 

That Help Us.’ We have enjoyed reading stories about 

the people that help us such as doctors, nurses and 

police men. We also enjoyed dressing up as these 

people and creating our own abstract paintings of 

emergency vehicles! We have also been lucky to get a 

visit from two of our local police officers! 



Dates To Remember 

August: 

27th - Bank Holiday Monday (Please could you inform us about if your child will be attending on 

this day. Our opening times will be 8-5 unless you should require us to open earlier or close lat-

er.) Singleton Day Nursery have a fantastic free event on this day, if you’re looking for something 

to do on the Bank Holiday. See our Facebook page for more info. 

September: 

6th– National Read a Book Day 

13th– Positive Thinking/Roald Dahl Day 

October: 

5th– World Smile Day 

23rd– Parents Evening 

31st– Halloween 

November: 

5th– Bonfire Night 

12th-16th– World Nursery Rhyme Week 

 

Theme 

Next term at Little Schoolhouse we will be carrying 

out the theme ‘All Creatures Great and Small.’  We 

will be learning about lots of different creatures such 

as jungle animals, farm animals, pets and dinosaurs! 

We look forward to carrying out activities around this 

Staff News 

We would like to congratulate Daisy who has recently graduated in Child-

hood Studies!  

 

We would also like to congratulate Leanne who has recently 

qualified in her CACHE Level 3 Childcare qualification! 

 

Laura has transferred to our Glangwili Day Nursery and we 

would like to wish her luck in her new adventure. 

 

We’d like to welcome our new deputy manager Jen Leigh who will be join-

ing us on the 1st of August. Jen has had experience working in nurseries 

and schools and will bring a lot of experience to the team. 


